
 

Parent Information 

Monday 20th April 

Home Learning Packs 

Your child’s Home Learning Pack for the next five weeks is now available online through 

our school website. 

We have opted for this method of distributing work based on the government’s strong, 

“Stay At Home” message. 

Should there be difficulty accessing these online resources, a hard copy can be 

provided. We strongly recommend that this is not requested unless it is necessary.  

If you do require a hard copy for your child, please email your request to 

ballymacrickett@outlook.com by 6:00pm on Monday 20th April 2020, stating your child’s 

name and year group. Details regarding distribution will be available later in the week. 

N.B. Children of P1 and P2 will not require paper copies as the online guidance for 

them refers to workbooks and activity packs that have already been sent home. 

 

Additional Support 

If your child is having difficulty understanding a concept, topic or question and you 

would like some further teaching support, please forward your issue via email to: 

ballymacrickett@outlook.com 

We will upload short video clips once a week which will hopefully address any concerns 

raised. 

 

Grammar School Entrance Tests for Transfer 2021 

The Post Primary Transfer Consortium (PPTC), which is the consortium in charge of GL 

Entrance Tests to Grammar schools, has yet to issue any information regarding a 

change of procedure for Transfer 2021. We recommend that we work together to 

prepare our P6 children on the assumption that the tests will be administered in 

November as usual. Any new information will be provided on the PPTC website as and 

when it becomes available. 

 

We appreciate your continued understanding and support. Stay safe and look after each 

other. 

mailto:ballymacrickett@outlook.com
mailto:ballymacrickett@outlook.com

